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Thursday 21st December 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
What an exhilarating term it has been, filled with Christmas celebrations.
The Christmas Fayre

A spectacular evening unfolded at the end of November, thanks to the fantastic efforts of OSSA. Our Christmas Fayre was a dazzling array of stalls, games, crafts and competitions. Kudos to all our winners! A heartfelt thanks to everyone who joined the festivities, making it a resounding success. The OSSA team, particularly Mrs. Reeves and Mrs Roberts, deserves special applause for their dedicated efforts in the lead-up.

Christmas Pop-Up Shop

The Christmas pop-up shop enchanted the children again this year, turning gift shopping into a delightful experience. A big shout–out to the OSSA team for orchestrating this lovely experience for the children.

Reception and KS1 Nativity

A heartfelt thank you to all who witnessed the magical storytelling of our youngest stars in the Nativity. It’s truly remarkable to see these young talents shine on the stage. A special thanks to our hardworking staff for crafting such a splendid nativity experience.

KS2 Christmas Concert

Our KS2 children filled the air with festive melodies during their Christmas concert. Applause to all the performers, both vocal and instrumental, and immense gratitude to the staff for curating such a spectacular show.

Christmas Festivities

This week, our children have been immersed in the Christmas spirit, enjoying a festive lunch and lively class parties.

VIP Assembly

Celebrating positivity and kindness, our VIP Assembly on the 8th of December recognised outstanding students. Congratulations to all the winners – wear those medals with pride! Just a reminder, medals are not to come home with the children.

Walk In Mornings

It’s been lovely to see so many of you at our Walk-In Mornings! It’s a fantastic opportunity to step into your child’s world, chat with teachers, and embrace the school experience.

School Calendar

Stay updated on all events through our calendar on the website or the Jotter App. We strive to provide ample notice, but for the latest updates, the website or Jotter is the go-to source. Please note that some dates may be subject to change.

Community Christmas Coffee Morning

Our school hosted a heartwarming Christmas coffee morning for the elderly members, welcoming new faces. A big thank you to Mrs. Wilsdon for orchestrating this delightful event.

Second Hand School Uniform
Mrs Wilsdon and Mrs Else have been washing drying and ironing unclaimed lost property so that we can set up a second-hand school uniform shop. This will be up and running next term. If you do have any old uniform that is in good condition, and you would like to donate it please bring it into school washed and ironed.
As the term comes to a close, we bid farewell to Mr. Andrews as he embarks on a new adventure in Malta. Although we’ll miss him, we extend our best wishes for his future endeavours. A heartfelt thank you to Mr. Andrews for his unwavering dedication and hard work at the school. We will be welcoming Mrs Van Lelyveld in the new year to conclude the academic year with Year 1. She has already taken the time to familiarise herself with the school and the children.

Finally, I wish each of you a joyous Christmas and a splendid New Year. We eagerly await your return on Tuesday the 9th of January, when school resumes.

Warmest festive wishes,




Miss Morris 

